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This time next month, I’ll hopefully be introducing our new Program Specialist (aka GrAPEs Coordinator).  We will be interviewing three promising applicants on Monday, October 15th. We also were given permission to re-search the visiting assistant position as an instructor line, which will hopefully open up the applicant pool a bit.  Fingers crossed that we’ll have someone in place for spring semester.

Program and course changes are generally not being put through GCC until after program reviews, so I’m tabling some of the changes I’d planned on proposing until then.  The one that I think we can get permission to send forth is the proposed change to the admissions policy, as it will potentially increase international student recruitment.  I will need to work with Danita to wordsmith, but the basic change being made is lowering the writing score from 3.5 to 3.0.

We will be submitting our CEPH annual report soon.  Then, before the semester is over, I’ll need to send in the CEPH compliance report on the items where we did not demonstrate compliance.   Please be reminded to keep your courses current using the new grids.

We have several students graduating in December, so please plan time for ILE reviews into your schedules.

Please remember to submit your Faculty Annual Report sometime by the end of the month.  Each of the items on the report aligns with either our objectives or documentation required by CEPH, so please tackle the task earnestly.  We’ll discuss the instrument at our next meeting, so please come with feedback.
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Thank you for all you do to support the MPH program.
